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Message from President PDG Dave Court

As a member of the Lakeville Lions Club, you have again made a difference in the lives of many
people at the local, state, national and international level. Through your efforts as a Lion fulfilling the
motto, "WE SERVE", many in our community have had a lighter burden in their lives.

Take a minute to reflect on the projects you have been part of over the past Lions year. Every one
was important to a specific individual, and hopefully to you. No one project was more important than
another.

As we start a new Lions Year, opportunity and needs will again be in our sights. We will meet those
challenges. If you see an area where we can make a difference, speak out, we will make it work.

A Loud "LION ROAR" to Past President Lion Dave Grenert, a Lion that has served over and above
filling his obligation as a Lion, living what Lionism is all about. We all thank you, Lion Dave: Job
One, Well Donel!

A special "THANK YOU" to Lion Mike Wozny for organizing the 4-H Fair Food Booth. Also a big
thanks to all members that supported Lion Mike by working at the fair. Plan for 2012.

The time is now for a Lion Break (see "Almost" below). It is time for family, friends, a vacation, or
just sitting and relaxing. We will have a business meeting on August 9th. This will consist of end-of-
year reports. We will resume our regular schedule in September.

If you receive the Lakeville Lions newsletter by U.S. Mail and have an e-mail address, we would like
to have you on the e-mail list. The advantages are quicker information to members without the cost
of postage. Send your e-mail address to Lion Rose at RoseWRussell@gmail.com

Dues statements will be forthcoming. The cost this year is $60.00 for the current Lions year. If you
are on the Family plan, and not sure of the amount, contact Lion Rose. We ask that you send your
dues to Lion Rose ASAP.

ALMOST: We will be serving a Pancake Breakfast on August 6th at Newton Park during their "Little
Hoosier 100." Lion Joanie Snyder is the project chair. We also will need 4-5 members to help at the
park on August 5th and 6th. Contact me if you can help.

UPCOMING LIONS EVENTS:

Saturday - July 23rd - District Cabinet Meeting at Potawatomi Wild Life Park - Bourbon
Saturday - October 22nd - District Banner Night at Ramada Inn - Warsaw (5:30pm)



